
From: Green, Victoria - Oxfordshire County Council <Victoria.Green@Oxfordshire.gov.uk>  
Sent: Wednesday, August 23, 2023 2:54 PM 
To: Planning <Planning@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk> 
Subject: Ref: 23/02276/SCOP 
 

Dear Sir/Madam,  
 
Ref: 23/02276/SCOP Stratfield Brake Motorcycle Track, Oxford Road, 
Kidlington  
 
Thank you for consulting us on this scoping enquiry. If an EIA is required, an 
archaeological desk based assessment has been prepared and approved, and 
should be submitted as part of the EIA. 
 
Kind regards, 
 

Victoria  
 

Victoria Green BA (Hons.) MA PCIfA 
Planning Archaeologist  
Oxfordshire County Archaeological Services  
 
victoria.green@oxfordshire.gov.uk 
 
This email, including attachments, may contain confidential information. If you have received it in 
error, please notify the sender by reply and delete it immediately. Views expressed by the sender 
may not be those of Oxfordshire County Council. Council emails are subject to the Freedom of 
Information Act 2000. email disclaimer. For information about how Oxfordshire County Council 
manages your personal information please see our Privacy Notice.  
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